
Meet the Teacher

Y5/6 NC – Mr Cooke

Miss Grey (PPA)

Mrs Reeder (TA)



A bit about me…

• I was born and raised in Astley.
• I graduated from Manchester University (with a 

History degree and my PGCE).
• I’m a big fan of most sports, especially football. 



A bit about me…

• I taught at Meadowbank Primary (Atherton) for 4 
years before moving to St. George’s Central.

• I am the PE leader at school and board member of 
Atherton and Tyldesley Sports Association.

• You can follow me on Twitter (@MrCookeSGC) for 
updates about our work





Our class timetable…



E-Safety

• Social Media
• Messaging
• Gaming

For more information on e-safety, please visit:
https://www.internetmatters.org/schools-esafety/parent-online-support-pack-teachers/

https://www.internetmatters.org/schools-esafety/parent-online-support-pack-teachers/


Home Learning

• Handed out on Mondays

• Spellings – particular pattern/ rule and 4 “non-
negotiable” spellings. 

• Reading- children will change their books once 
a week (handed in on a Friday and given back 
out the following Monday) 

• SeeSaw – extra learning will be presented on 
our class’ SeeSaw page. You will receive more 
information about this throughout the year. 



Reading…

• All children have received school reading book

• Expected home reading – at least 3 times per week

• Extra reading on Reading Plus (weekly targets to hit)

• Due to Covid-19, books will be changed once per week.

• Rewards given for consistent reading. 



Behaviour…

• Rewarding positive behaviour.

• Time lost at play/ dinner as a sanction for poor 
behavioural choices/ lack of work.

• I am happy to discuss any outcomes with 
parents, both positive and negative. 



PE…

• Indoor PE – Monday PM 

• Outdoor PE – Tuesday PM

• Children need correct kit for each session. 
Indoor kits usually kept in school. Outdoor kits 
to be worn to school.

* During Autumn 2 (Nov/Dec) both sessions will 
be held on Tuesday due to MB Dance coaching the 
children!*



To Conclude…

• Positive home/ school relationships are 
essential if children are to reach their potential.

• We are often available before/after school –
simply pop in for an informal chat or make an 
appointment.

• I hope your child has a thoroughly enjoyable 
and valuable year in our class.  

• Thank you!


